
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
My name is Nora Polk and I live in Portland, OR. I support HB 2578 and I hope you will too. It is 
important that our elections have small-donor contribution matches. Please support HB 2578. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Nora Polk 
6405 SE 62nd Ave 
Portland, OR 97206-6605 
(503) 771-5209 
 
 
 


